¥) HIGHSHORE SCHOOL

16 March 2015

Dear parents and carers,
Business Links Day

Next Wednesday 25 March, the whole school is taking part in our Business Links
Day.

This is an opportunity for young people to experience the world of business, work
and enterprise. Every class will be going out for the day. We are all visiting different
places. Class teachers will let you know if there are any special requirements for
your child’s group.

Please note that we will be back in time for the end of the school day and for school
buses.

This is a very exciting day for us. Pupils will be visiting places including The Old
Bailey, Canary Wharf, The Bank of England, The Royal Bank of Scotland and the
Discovery Channel. We will look forward to sharing our photos with you.

Pupils may wear their own clothes for the day. Please note that many classes are
visiting businesses and will need to dress appropriately; for example, NO tracksuits,
football shirts or logos. Your child’s class teacher will give you further information if
needed.

Many thanks for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Eileen Ollieuz
Headteacher
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